
Subject: FW: Steven Whiddon is no longer with the Media District BID
From: "Laurie Goldman" <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Date: 08/21/2015 12:36 PM
To: "Jim Omahen" <jim@mediadistrict.org>

And, don’t forget to print Rick’s email below so we can have for reference (if needed) at the BOD meeting J
 
From: Rick Scott [mailto:rick.scott@lacity.org] 
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 12:38 PM
To: Jim Omahen
Cc: Miranda Paster; Mike Malick; Laurie Goldman; Dennis Rader; Rosemary Hinkson; Emelia Tso; Jose Flores; Ellen Yuan
Subject: Re: Steven Whiddon is no longer with the Media District BID
 
Jim, 
 
The BID is currently up-to-date in all the City's reporting requirements. The next quarterly report (2015 3rd
quarter) is due 10/31/15 and the 2016 Annual planning report is due 11/1/15. The BID's insurances (Gen
Liability, D & O, WC) are all good to Feb. 2016. 
 
Dennis Rader corrected your assessment data and submitted it to the County before the deadline was up. He
may be contacting you if they make any changes. 
 
Please keep our office informed regarding as to who will be the main contact for the BID. 
 
Thank you. 
 
On Thu, Aug 13, 2015 at 12:04 PM, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Rick and Miranda, 
 
This is to inform you that our Executive Director, Steven Whiddon, is no longer with our BID.  Until further notification, please
use me a the contact for the Media District BID.
 
Also, please advise and let me know if there are any matters that need attending to, or if you need anything regarding our
compliances with your office.  
 
Thanks.
 
--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

 
--
Rick Scott
Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
Office of the City Clerk 
213.978.1121 direct 
213.978.1099 main 
Fax 213.978.1130
Rick.Scott@lacity.org 


